
 

 

  

 
December 24, 2014 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Ms. Kay Marinos 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, OR  97308 
 
RE: Docket No. UM-1688 – C.F.R. 54.314  State Certification  
 Nehalem Telecommunications  
 
Dear Ms. Marinos: 
 
Pursuant to C.F.R. 54.313 (h)(2) Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc. (“Nehalem”) is required to submit 
updates to its residential local rates by January 2 each year.  Nehalem recently increased its rates to 
meet the revised rate floor threshold and has submitted its required update to NECA for transmission to 
USAC by the required.   
 
Nehalem respectfully submits a copy of its certifications as well as its rate floor collection that was 
issued to USAC through NECA.  Line count data has been redacted from this submission in conjunction 
with the Protective Order issued by the FCC in WC Docket No. 10-90.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any question you may have in this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric N. Votaw, Senior Manager for 
Moss Adams LLP 
 
Enclosures 








